SELECTMEN’S MEETING - January 18, 2021

Present: Richard Bielefield, John Strasser, Margo Connors
Jennifer Gaudette

Guests: Carl Martland

Correspondence was read and acted upon.

The 2021 Budget Hearing will be February 1, 2021 at 6:00pm at the Sugar Hill Meetinghouse.
Social distancing will be required. The Select Board continues to explore option for the 2021
Town Meeting including moving to a larger area or postponing the business portion.

The board signed and Intent Cut Wood of Timber for Patrick Morley Map 221, Lot 14.

The board reviewed a septic plan for Spencer Purinton, Map 219, Lot 19.11

The board sent letters to Consolidated and Spectrum in regard to broadband coverage
information for Sugar Hill.

CARL Martland stopped in to give the board some options and information in regard to a
municipal solar array and financing options. The board would like to move forward with a
warrant article.

The board reviewed budget items and is working toward having all figures in next week.

Margo reported that Steve Naboicheck is willing to be on the town communication committee.

MR. STRASSER made a motion to approve the meeting minutes of January 11, 2021 seconded
by MS. CONNORS. The motion passed unanimously.

With no more business before the Board, MR. BIELEFIELD made a motion to adjourn,
seconded by MR. STRASSER, the meeting was adjourned at 5:15 PM. The next regular
scheduled meeting is Monday January 25th, at 5:00pm at the Carolina Crapo Building. Social
distancing and face masks required.

Respectfully submitted,

Jennifer Gaudette
Administrative Assistant



